Subject:  Trash/Recycle Operational Issues:  Service Update - December 27, 2022

We have been advised by Little Dumpsters of the following adjustments to their service schedules following last week's delayed/missed pickups:
· Trash Service:  No additional trash pickups will be made this week until our regularly scheduled pickup date of Friday, December 30.  Please ensure your trash containers are out no later than 0700 Friday morning.
· Recycle Service.  There will be an additional pickup of recyclables this coming Friday, December 30.  Once completed, the normal schedule of recyclable pickups will resume starting the following Friday, January 6.  As like trash containers, please ensure your recycling containers are put out no later than 0700 Friday morning.  

